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McCallum, Fiona

From: clare haworth 
Sent: 12 October 2023 18:16
To: Mandie Currie
Subject: Fwd: FW: Planning Appliction - Eilean Loch Oscair

To whom it may concern, 

The planning application for Eilean Loch Oscair was brought to the LCC meeting of 26/01/2023. 

However,a quorate decision could not be made so it was agreed that myself, Donald MacColl and Mark 
Willis would be e-mailed the details so that we could consider the application. There was insufficient time 
to organise a meeting before the planning deadline.  

After consideration it was agreed that a letter of support from LCC should be sent. This was endorsed in 
the LCC meeting held on 09/03/2023 

Yours Sincerely, 

Susan Haworth  

 


